
From:  Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/04/2020 10:47:31 AM

To:  Daniel Schneidereit <daniel.schneidereit@lacity.org>

Cc:  
Charles Sewell <charles.sewell@lacity.org>; John Fox <john.fox@lacity.org>; Len Aslanian <len.aslanian@lacity.org>; Terry Kaufmann Macias
<terry.kaufmann-macias@lacity.org>; Milena Zasadzien <milena.zasadzien@lacity.org>; Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Hollywood Center - CGS Letter
 

Hi Daniel,

I hope this email finds you well. As you know, the City received correspondence from CGS on the Hollywood Center Project
Draft EIR. Even though the letter was well over a month late, the City is nevertheless committed to responding to the comments
they raised. We would appreciate your assistance and expertise in assisting the Department in the City's response. Please let me
know if there is anything you need from us.

Thank you,
Luci 

-- 
* For appointments, please contact Darlene Navarrete at (213) 847-3683 or Darlene.Navarrete@lacity.org

Luciralia Ibarra
Principal City Planner
Citywide - Major Projects/CEQA Policy
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3634
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